

08/06/2023

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

## Re: Visit to Bournemouth and Poole College

At Oak Academy, we are continuing to encourage students to consider a variety of options that they may have after GCSEs. We are delighted that Bournemouth and Poole College have invited all of our Y10 to visit for a talk and tour.

The event is set to take place on the 11th July 2023, from 8:30-11:00. It is vital that your child is in school, on time, to participate. There is no fee for this trip, and we anticipate that we will have 100% Y10 attendance on this trip. To give permission, please access the form here or scan the QR code below.



Kind Regards,

Mr M Garza

Oak Academy

Assistant Vice-Principal, Personal Development

